
February 2025 
 
Dear Friend,  

 
As a valued member of our community, we want to take a moment to share how your 
continued support of Waterford Public Library makes a meaningful difference in the lives of so 
many. 
 
For many years, our library has been a cornerstone of learning, culture, and connection. The 
library is more than just a place to borrow books—it is a hub for creativity, education, and 
discovery. From story hours and workshops for young children to educational programs for 
teens to adults, our library serves a wide range of individuals and families. 
 
In recent years, the library has seen a growing demand for services. More patrons are using its 
resources, and programs are expanding. But to keep pace with this growing need, we rely on 
the support of people like you—our Friends members, existing and new. 
 
We are asking you to consider renewing your membership for 2025 or becoming a new 
member of the Friends of Waterford Public Library. Your membership contribution will help 
ensure Waterford Public Library can continue to thrive and provide essential services to our 
community. With your support, we can: 
 

• Expand our collection of books, e-books, and digital resources 

• Offer additional enriching programs for children, tweens, adults, and families 

• Improve our technology 

• Maintain a welcoming and safe space for everyone to grow. 
 
The Friends also encourage you to consider Waterford Public Library as a recipient in your 
estate plan. Remember, a family gift to the library is a lasting contribution the Waterford 
community will enjoy for years to come. Thank you for being a vital part of Waterford Public 
Library. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jackie Kastengren, President 
Friends of Waterford Public Library 
 
P.S. When you become a new member or renew your membership, your name will also be 
placed on the bookplate of a new book as a 2025 donor. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Turn in your donation and completed form at the library or mail to:  
Friends of Waterford Public Library, 101 N. River St., Waterford, WI  53185 
Checks should be made payable to:  Friends of Waterford Public Library       

 
Name:_________________________________________ 

 
Address:_______________________________________ 

 
City:__ ___________________State:____Zip:_________ 

 
Phone: (Day)______________(Evening)______________ 

 
Email:_________________________________________ 

 
Annual Membership for 2025: 
____Business Membership $100 
____Family Membership $50 
____Individual Member $30 
____Senior Citizen $25 
 
Donation $ ______________ 
Friends of Waterford Public Library is a 501(c)(3) organization, and its EIN is 92-3838343. 

I’m willing to volunteer with: 

 
____Special Events 
____Clerical Work 
____Planning 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Love Your Library 

A special invitation to you! 
Friends of Waterford Public Library 

101N. River Street 
Waterford, WI  53185 

 


